
When I look at the calendar its so hard to believe its been since the 

start of March since our restrictions.  I have to say thank you to all of 

the residents, we appreciate you!!!  We are all doing the best jobs we 

can right now to ensure your safety.  We are all safe and sound here 

at Moran Vista and NO ONE IS SICK!!!  I did want to let you know that 

Rachel will have different scavenger hunts and activity sheets on each 

floor to have something to do weekly.  Mike and the kitchen team are 

working their hardest in order to provide their daily meals.  The state 

mandate is scheduled to be lifted on 5/4 but, if it extends we will let 

everyone know.  Please keep your spirits up and remember to say 

hello to your neighbor if you are feeling bored or need anything please 

don ’ t hesitate to come down to the front office.  I do want to make a 

special note to wish all the Moran Vista Mothers a very Happy 

Mother ’ s day on 5/10.  We all appreciate our mothers and what they 

have done for us!  We will eventually be getting ready for summer do-

ing some planting when its warm enough so get ready for some veg-

gies and flowers.   

Through the heart comes inspiration love opens the most impossible 

gates; love is the gate to all secrets of the 

universe.- Vivekananda  
   

    Blessings,  

    Andrew Steighner 
 

 

A Note From Our Director 



 

 
 

 

 

 

When did you move to Moran Vista? 

Pat moved to Moran Vista nine years ago. Prior to Moran Vista, Pat was a 
Cheney WA resident. 

 

What do you like the most about living at Moran Vista? 

“The people and the friends I have made here.”  

“Also that I have been very active in the Catholic Services and the Library.” 

 

What did you do before retiring? 

Pat was a Kindergarten Teacher. After being a Kindergarten Teacher, Pat was 
a National Consultant for Early Childhood Programs, she traveled all over the 
Unites States.  She also assisted in writing material and led the workshops. 

 

If you had one Super Power, what would it be?  

“To stop the Coronavirus!” 

 

What is your favorite food?  

“Dark chocolate!” 
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